
Board of Selectmen 

& 

Board of Finance Long-Term Planning Subcommittee  

Special Joint Meeting 

February 5, 2020 

TOWN HALL — 6:00 PM 

 MINUTES 

 

Members Present: First Selectman Kevin Cwikla, Selectmen Kathleen Smith and Glen Coutu (Board of 

Selectmen); Chair Liz Charron and Meghan Bruce (Board of Finance) 

Others Present: Mark Elliot and Todd Kulman of the Lebanon Volunteer Fire Department 

 

1.0 Call to Order 

First Selectman K. Cwikla called the joint meeting to order at 6:00 PM. 

 

2.0 Discuss long term planning with the Board of Selectmen and Lebanon Volunteer Fire 

Department 

The Selectmen and Board of Finance members discussed long-term planning issues, including 

staffing, response times, and the possible lease of land for a substation with members of the 

LVFD. 

 

3.0 Adjournment 

The meeting adjourned at 7:15 PM. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Kevin Cwikla, 

First Selectman 


